

BRUSH COMMITTEE MEETING

8/6/22 7.30pm

Via MS Teams

Attendees: Murray Neilson, Robyn Napolitano, John Campbell, Tony Coffey, Geoff Pearce, Gail Weston, Brett Stanley, Brendan O'Neill

Apologies: David Robinson

NO	ITEM DESCRIPTION:	ACTION BY:
1.	FINANCIAL: *Current balance is \$218000 with \$5k owed on the credit card.	TC
2.	WEBSITE: *Redevelopment of the website - committee members to check the material forwarded by DR in preparation for discussion at the next meeting. *Mobile version of new website required	DR
3.	MAINTENANCE: *JC is preparing a risk management plan which is a requirement for our spa as it is designated a 'category 2 aquatic centre' - ongoing *JC/GP have discussed alternatives for the disposal of the spa water other than releasing into the ground. JC has a reasonably simple solution in mind – on-going *Spa barrier compliance – Inspection arranged via Alpine Shire. First inspection has taken place and some modifications are required. JC and GP to undertake these. GW to contact Alpine Shire to ascertain timing of second inspection. *Miele dishwasher has been repaired *BS to consider possible measures we could undertake to protect the geothermal system. Brett will send through a report on the repair recently done.	JC JC/GP GP/JC GW
4.	BOOKINGS: *VL to review our booking policy as it currently appears on the website *July and August are almost booked out and with the early snow fall, bookings for June are greater than normal. *BO was able to get to the mountain earlier which meant we were able to offer accommodation from the week before the long weekend, in line with the resort's early opening. *GW to end through any records of 20/21 work commitment *GW to canvas members re possible changes to the booking process going forward.	VL GW GW
5.	PLANNING & FACILITIES COMMITTEE:	
6.	MANAGERS:	

7.	GENERAL BUSINESS:	
	Meeting closed at 9.10pm Next meeting – Wednesday 13/7/22, 7.30pm, via Microsoft Teams	